Poulton Lancelyn Primary School





Dear Parents,

8th January 2020

Firstly, thank you for your support with your kind donations to our chosen charities and supporting our aim to make all children agents of change.

This Term we will continue to focus on understanding the impact and need for local and national charities. Our charities are: Sport relief (9^{th} - 13^{th} March) and supporting WWF with their conservation work in Australia amidst the devastating bush fires. Year 2 will be having their annual Cake Sale on 22^{nd} January to raise funds for Claire House.

There will be further information for each event nearer to the time.

Thank you for your continued support and we encourage you to discuss the importance of rights and the UN convention with your children at home.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Higgins-Carter



